

## Dear Landsdale Primary School Families

Tudor School Uniforms is honoured to have been selected as the exclusive uniform supply partner for Landsdale Primary School. Tudor Uniforms is a WA family owned and operated business that is proud to be endorsed by the Department of Education as a preferred provider of school uniforms in Western Australia. Working alongside a dedicated design and administrative team, owners George and Anne-Marie believe in a hands-on collaborative approach to running their business.

## **Tudor Uniforms Opening Hours**

Conveniently located at 1/75 Excellence Drive Wangara, families are now able to purchase school uniform items for Landsdale Primary School from the Tudor showroom which is open Monday to Friday from 8.00am to 4.30pm throughout the year. (School Polos and Faction Polos landing November 2020).

## **Online Ordering**

Landsdale Primary School uniforms can be purchased online <u>www.tudorschooluniforms.com.au</u> with delivery options including:

- Pick up from Tudor Uniforms in Wangara (Monday to Friday 8.00am to 4.30pm)
- Home delivery via Australia Post (shipping rates apply)

## How to Order Online

- 1. Go to the Tudor Uniforms website www.tudorschooluniforms.com.au
- 2. In the top right-hand corner of the home page, click SHOP MY SCHOOL
- 3. Register by entering your email address/username and create your password
- 4. Complete your details & select Landsdale Primary School from the drop-down List. Please ensure you save your log-in details for future online orders.

Once you have securely logged into our website, you will come to your personal dashboard where you can; order your uniforms, view your account history, manage your account settings and much more!

Your feedback is most welcome!

We understand that over the coming weeks, this mid-year change in uniform supplier may leave you with many questions which we would happily like to answer for you as best we can. All feedback received will be taken into consideration and shared with the school to ensure a smooth transition over the coming weeks ahead. Please forward all feedback and queries to hello@tudorschooluniforms.com.au

We look forward to a positive partnership with Landsdale Primary School and wish you all the very best for the year ahead.

Kind regards

Anne-Marie Yancazos Managing Director Tudor School Uniforms